
LHVA’s 2024 
Serve-A-Thon  

 

Lower Hudson Volleyball Association is excited to announce our 2024 Serve-A-Thon. Players will have one minute to 
serve as many balls as they can into the court. Each player will get a chance to raise money to support two great organizations, The Danny Fund 
and the LHVA Scholarship Fund. Twenty five percent of the money raised will go towards the LHVA scholarship fund, seventy five percent of 

the money raised will go to The Danny Fund. “ The Danny Fund is a 100% volunteer-run, Westchester-based, 501(c)(3) charitable organization, 
dedicated to helping families who have a child with a catastrophic illness or injury.” The LHVA Scholarship Funds provides scholarships to 

players each year in order to help offset the cost of club volleyball.  

For more information, please visit www.lhvavolleyball.com and https://www.thedannyfund.org.    

As a member of Lower Hudson Volleyball Association, I would appreciate any support that you can provide.   

Thank You,   
___________________________       Team Name: _______________  
 

Sponsor’s First and Last Name  Phone Number  Flat Rate Amount   Paid (Cash or Check #) 
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